
THANK YOU!  

  

We are very grateful to receive the kind donation through our website of £110, raised at 
Brentwood Darts fundraiser ѮѯѰѱ 

  

On behalf of all the people who we have assisted, we would like to say a big and heartfelt 
thank you – your support is very much appreciated. 

  

Essex & Herts Air Ambulance, unlike NHS emergency services, is a Charity providing a free 
life-saving Helicopter Emergency Medical Service (HEMS) for the critically ill and injured of 
Essex, Hertfordshire and surrounding areas. It costs in excess of £750,000 per month for 
EHAAT to remain operational and cover all charitable costs. Without access to National 
Lottery funding and with only limited support from the Government, we rely upon the 
generosity and goodwill of the people and businesses of Essex and Hertfordshire to remain 
operational and keep us saving lives. 

  

For all our latest news, please visit www.ehaat.org - it’s a great way to keep in touch and to 
find out about our new and exciting plans for the future.  

  

Once again, on behalf of us all, a very sincere thank you. We hope that you will continue to 
support us in the future. 

 

Warmest Wishes, Nicola 

 

 

Nicola Harris | Fundraising & Marketing Administrator 
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